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Three Local Students Among 30 Global Scholarship Winners 
 
Arden Hills, Minn. – May 11, 2023 – Three Minnesota high school seniors are among 30 worldwide 
recipients of scholarships from the Dover Foundation Scholars Program. The students are also children 
of CPC (Colder Products Company) employees. Based in Arden Hills, Minn., CPC is an operating 
company within Dover, a diversified global manufacturer with an annual revenue of over $8 billion.  
 
Winners are eligible to receive up to $12,000 in scholarship support over the four years of their 
undergraduate education. This year’s local recipients are:  

• Lydia Jang, Woodbury High School (Woodbury, Minn.), parents: Sam and Grace Jang  
• Jaden Paterson, Lakeville North High School (Lakeville, Minn.), parents: Kip and Nicole 

Paterson  
• Kris Xiong, Central High School (St. Paul, Minn.), parent: Yeeleng Xiong  

 
An independent committee of college admissions professionals selected the recipients based on their 
academic excellence, leadership abilities and extracurricular activities. The program is now in its twelfth 
year and has awarded over 400 scholarships, providing nearly $3 million in financial support to 
deserving students.  

Lydia will attend Cedarville University in Ohio, majoring in molecular biology and pre-physician 
assistant studies. Jaden intends to major in computer engineering at the University of Minnesota Twin 
Cities. Kris will pursue a biology major at St. Olaf College in Northfield, Minn. 
 
These students also are eligible for CPC-sponsored scholarships, which will be awarded this summer. 
The CPC program is open to all employees' dependents who pursue education after high school—two- 
or four-year colleges, universities or vocational/technical schools. Eligible students receive $1,200 
annually during their continued enrollment in an accredited institution. CPC awarded 29 scholarships in 
2022. 

# # # 
About CPC 
CPC (Colder Products Company) is the leading provider of quick disconnect couplings, fittings and connectors for the life 
sciences, biopharma, industrial and chemical handling markets. Over its 40-year history, CPC has built a portfolio of 10,000-
plus connector products. CPC is an operating company within Dover Corporation. For more information, contact CPC, 4200 
Round Lake Road W., Arden Hills, Minn., 55112. Phone:  651-645-0091. Toll-free: 800-444-2474. Web: cpcworldwide.com  
 
About The Dover Foundation 
The Dover Foundation was established in 2011. The Foundation is tax-exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code. The Dover Foundation is committed to supporting causes and programs that promote education and enhance 
the lives of Dover Company employees and their families. One such program is the Dover Scholars Program.  
 
 

CPC, Colder Products, Colder Products Company and Dover are registered trademarks 
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